
Year 6 Update – Friday 6th June 2025 

Welcome back to school and we hope you enjoyed the half term break. It hardly seems possible but this 

is the children’s last half term in primary school and it’s one of the busiest as we have school journey 

and the school play among other things to look forward to.  We hope the children will savour their last 

few weeks and that it will be a memorable time for them. 

 
Football and Netball Afternoon 

The children enjoyed an afternoon of sport with Ascot Road on Wednesday where 

they played a series of netball and football matches.  This has been something we’ve 

been trying to arrange since last year and it was a thoroughly enjoyable afternoon.  

The sportsmanship and respect shown by all the children was a credit to both 

schools and we hope that this will become an annual tradition. 

UKS2 School Production 

We held auditions for our UKS2 school production, ‘Cinderella and Rockerfella’ this 

week and will start rehearsals from next Monday.  The children received their parts 

and song words this week so they can start to learn these. 

Isle of Wight Meeting 

The children who are going on school journey will have their own meeting next 

week where they will find out the different visits they will be going on and other 

practical information about the trip. 

Other information 

• There will be swimming on Monday 9th June for selected Year 6 children – 

please ensure they have their correct kit for this session. 

• After-school football club will return on Tuesday 10th June. 

• Wednesday 11th June is cultural diversity day. Children are invited to wear 

national costumes or clothes with colours of a flag they identify with. 

Wishing you a good weekend 

Kind regards 

The Year 6 Team 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


